
COVID-19 UPDATE

7-26-2022—Positive Staff 
Dear Residents and Family Members:
LCC identified one staff person that tested positive for Covid-19 today, and that individual has commenced isolating at home.  It is unlikely the staff member had any direct contact with others, but we are doing contact tracing and will test any individuals that we determine may have been exposed. Positive results will be reported to the New York State and Dutchess County Departments of Health, as necessary.   
In all likelihood, isolated cases will continue to surface indefinitely, so as weather permits, we recommend visiting outdoors.   You should have a securely-fitted mask on at all times while in the building, and we ask that you physically distance from other residents and visitors, whenever possible.  Anyone feeling sick, or anyone recently exposed to someone that is sick should postpone their visit and get tested.   Our virtual visitation technology can enable you to remain connected to your loved until you have completed your isolation period.   Contact Carolyn if you need technical assistance.   
Important updates will be available on this website, and our nurse managers and social workers are available to field your resident-specific questions or concerns.  

Pat Ludington, RN
Administrator
